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VI. New Business 

None 

 

VII.  Good of the Order 

Sherri Fitzgerald, President, announced that the Lady Cardinals Basketball team will play in the NCAA 

Tournament.  The Lady Cardinals (26-7) earned a No. 14 seed and will play third-seeded West Virginia (28-5) at 

8:30 p.m. Sunday, March 21, 2010 in Austin, Texas.  

Lamar is also organizing a bus excursion to see the Lady Cardinals play. For more information, call Peggy Frazier 

at (409) 880-2319. The game will be televised live on ESPN2 and broadcast locally on KLVI (560 AM). 

 

Sherri Fitzgerald met with Mark Asteris to discuss the Staff Appreciation Luncheon.  He stated the only Friday 

open is April 9, 2010.  He asked if the Luncheon had to be held on a Friday.  Staff Senate agreed any day of the 

week is fine.  He asked if there was a preference to hold the Luncheon before Graduation or after.  The Senate 

agreed this question should be raised with the faculty.  Records dept and Health Center stated they would rather 

have the event after Graduation or early April.   

 

Valarie Black, Treasurer, gave a report on the funds for Staff Senate.  The balance is $2371.71.  At the beginning 

of the fiscal year, Staff Senate is allotted $2806.00.  The money is used for the various receptions and awards for 

staff employees.  Valarie stated the budget is not carried over each year with remaining funds. 

 

Diann Brodnax, Secretary, announced Staff Senate minutes are posted on the Staff Senate webpage off the 

Lamar.edu website.  The minutes include the date for the next meeting at the end of the document. 

    
    VIII.     Adjournment 

Motion was made by Dr. Mary Gagne to adjourn, Carmen Savant seconded, and all were in favor.  

The meeting was adjourned at 10:44 a.m. 
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